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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  March 23, 2023 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2022 Waterline Replacement Project – Phase 2 IFB-5217-23-DD  
  
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.   The original Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting has been revised to be Non-Mandatory. 
 

Section 1.2 and 3.3.1 are revised to read as follows: 
 

Non- Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting: Prospective Offerors are encouraged to attend a non-
mandatory pre-bid meeting on April 13, 2023, at 3:00PM. Meeting location shall be in the City Hall 
Auditorium located at 250 N 5th St, Grand Junction CO 81501. The purpose of this visit will be to 
inspect and to clarify the contents of this Invitation for Bids (IFB).  
   
 The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


